
TOWN OF KENDALL 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Town of Kendall is seeking letters of interest from Town of Kendall residents interested in a 

position as Town Historian.  

 

Please direct all correspondence and inquires, on or before August 31, 2015, to Amy Richardson,  

Kendall Town Clerk, P.O. Box 474, Kendall, New York 14476, e-mail 

clerk@townofkendall.com, or hand deliver to the Kendall Town Clerk at 1873 Kendall Road, 

Kendall, New York during her normal business hours.  

 

The Kendall Town Board reserves the right to accept or reject any or all candidates. 

 

By Order of the Kendall Town Board  

Amy Richardson 

Kendall Town Clerk 

 

mailto:clerk@townofkendall.com

